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We hope you are all keeping well. What beautiful weather we have had.  We hope you all got to enjoy some time in the sunshine.  Thank you for your continued cooperation with remote learning. This week we have decided to reduce the work load for the children. As usual there is a schedule of work for the week and the Padlet contains some resources. We would like to draw your attention to the Capstone library link. It has an endless supply of books, some of which the children will have read in their literacy groups. The levels vary and it will be very easy to ascertain a level suitable for your child. Please note that there is an audio button which may be turned off by clicking it, allowing your child to read the book unaided. 
Stay Safe.
Múinteoir Yvonne   geaj33@gmail.com
Múinteoir Michelle.  michelleballyroan@hotmail.com
Padlet:  https://padlet.com/geaj33/gm4vx37d8a15yt3x 

